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Docket flo. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTH: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West III
1400 Opus Place - Suite 300
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Gentlemen:

This confirms cur plans, as discussed between T. P. Joyce of your staff and I
M. J. Farber of this office on December 27, 1990, to hold a management meeting
on Thursday, January 3, 1991, 1:00 p.m. (CST), at the Zion Station. The purpose
of the meeting is to review Zion Station's progress in the implementation and
excecution of the lianagement Action Plans program, recent Emergency Diesel
Generator events and their impact, and other topics of mutual interest.

Should you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact M. J.
Farber of my staff,

t 11 d
bDivisionofReactorProjects

CC:
M. J. Wallace, Vice President,

PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear Licensing

Manager
T. Joyce, Station Manager

ChanduPatel,)ProjectManager,liRRDCD/DCB (RIDS
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident inspectors: Draidwood, Byron, Zion
J. Creed, Chief, Safeguards Section
Richard Hubbard
J. W. ficCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Mayc.', City of Zion
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